Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 9:22 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW
2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Reason for objection:

1. Traffic congestion.

It is already over-populated in Lidcombe due tk new apartments being built. Why is there a need to add more traffic
and chaos to such small roads? Every morning is already packed with traffic.

2. Air, noise and soil pollution

Why does a waste centre need to be so close to residential area? What about people living in the area? Especially
those who have respiratory conditions or immuno-compromised! Let people live peacefully without noises and
pollution.

3. Dust fumes and odour
Similar reason to above.

4. Road safety

The road in Lidcombe is already so narrow and old. Also, there are many pedestrians in Lidcombe including elderly
and children. What if people get injured due to huge trucks on the road? There are also schools and child-cares
around the area!!

5. Property values.
There are so many new apartments being built and there are countless new house owners in the area. This is a
terrible project to carry out, putting pressure on new buyers which can also lead to experiencing financial difficulties!

6. Lidcombe is place for people to enjoy good food and socialise.

If waste centre is built, no-one will want to enjoy their night near the dump. Bad odours will push people away from
dining in restaurants and poor shop owners will have to cope with it. We just recovered from COVID. Why is there a
need to disrupt the social life of people in Lidcombe? Leave us alone, let us just enjoy our home and social
gatherings.

Out of all the places, why does it have to be Lidcombe? Please be considerate when developing new proposal, think
about people living in the area because it is the locals who will suffer from unthoughtful plans carried out by council.
Council has the responsibility to care for people living within the council. Building a waste centre is DEFINITELY NOT

caring for the locals and a huge stab in the back. Is cumberland council that inconsiderate of local people?

Please let people just live in peace. We want a safe and clean suburb to inhabit!!!
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